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Dear Donna,





RE: PA16/03500 – The Cottage, Tregear Vean, St Mawes TR2 5AB





The Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group has assessed this planning application and understands that the decision regarding the granting of a Lawful Development Certificate is based on factual evidence and planning law.





However, the Group do have concerns over the siting of a caravan with log cabin attached on the land as this would appear to be in contravention of the Article 4 Direction regarding caravans within the 5 Roseland parishes. The Group consider that a planning application should be submitted but based on the limited information at present available would state that this would not be in conformity with the Plan policies LA1, LA2, GP1, GP2 and possibly others.








Yours sincerely,


 





 S J Wagstaff





PP J Smith, Chair, Roseland Plan Steering Group














Please note:  This assessment constitutes the opinion of the Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group and is based solely on the documentation submitted by the applicant. It is not a planning determination under the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended). The final determination will be made by Cornwall Council as the Local Planning Authority.
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